
Heritage Project Report for Parish Council APM. 
 

The website www.heritage.hargrave-suffolk.co.uk was launched on 30th October 2020 and has 
continued to grow as more and more information keeps arriving from all over the world. To date 
we have had articles submitted from America, Australia and New Zealand with interest shown 
from other places. The traffic on the website has been variable but reasonably busy. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.heritage.hargrave-suffolk.co.uk/


Work is well under way to produce the exhibition in the Church by September 2021 and we are 
fairly confident that date remains achievable. This means that we can wind up the Heritage Lottery 
Fund support by the end of September. This date has been put back several times with agreement 
from the Heritage Lottery Fund due to COVID restrictions which have not let us hold the various 
public meetings that were planned. 
 
Credit must really go to a previous resident of the village, Nicholas Newman, who has been 
instrumental in either writing articles for the project or cajoling others to write articles, even though 
he now lives ‘up North’. He is hoping to be at our launch event in September so we look forward 
to meeting him. 
 
As always, we would like information from anyone with memories of life in Hargrave and 
particularly with old photographs which bring those memories to life. Any such information, please 
email to hargraveheritage@gmail.com or pass on to any member of the team. 
 
If anyone would like to join the project team they would be most welcome. It is always good to get 
a different perspective on things and as they say, many hands make light work. 
 
Paul Rogers on behalf of the Heritage Project Team. 
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